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Hi Karen,

Following the meeting with the Commission on Monday 12 May regarding the Lake
Macquarie Private Hospital cases, the Commission has decided not to issue a ‘Questions
on Notice’ letter to the Department. The Panel feels it has sufficient information to proceed
and does not require further input at this stage. However, the Commission may seek
additional input later if needed.

Kind regards,
Jane

Jane Anderson | Principal Case Manager
(Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday)

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 15, 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2000
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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